
 

 

 

          Tuesday 30th April 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 9 Assessment Week and Head of Year 

In the final week of this half term, beginning Monday 20th May, Year 9 have their assessment 

week.  This has been designed to provide a meaningful reflection point towards the end of 

the students’ first year of GCSE study.  The results will also form part of the data inputted by 

class teachers in this term’s report. 

Students should be using these next few weeks to prepare and revise as guided by their 

subject teachers.  This information will be provided to them in lessons and on Classcharts. 

The successful learning sessions that students have taken part in this year have focused on 

revision and learning strategies.  This may be a good starting point for conversations at 

home on which strategies your son/daughter will employ. 

On a separate note, Mr Nilan will not be in school over the next four weeks.  During this 

absence Mr Maciejewski and Mr Israr will be jointly taking on the role of Head of Year 9.  

This will ensure that students in Year 9 receive the same levels of support and high 

expectations. 

During this time, if you need to contact Mr Maciejewski or Mr Israr, please contact 

office@waddesdonschool.com marked for their attention. 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Charlie Cahill 

Deputy Headteacher 
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